
 
 

 

     March 29, 2023 

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman  Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations, Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the South San Civic Center Renovation in fiscal year 2024. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the County of Bexar, located at 100 Dolorosa San Antonio, Texas 

78211. The funding would be used to renovate the South San Civic Center, to include major ADA 

modifications; restroom, kitchen and open space renovations as well as replacing doors and windows. 

This project is an appropriate use of tax payer because South San Civic Center is a public space but is 

currently not accessible to everyone because of the lack of ADA accessibility.  

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding is authorized by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(5). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joaquin Castro 

Member of Congress 

 


